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Mr. Andrew Symonds,
15, Pantaloon Street,
Stockholm,
Sweden

Date: 28 June 2012
Dear Sir,

We would like to inform you that a branch of Robert software solutions is opening right next to your office. 

In context of your work as web designer and software developers we hope that you will avail of our best services whenever you require them. In course of the 25 years of our establishment we have earned the reputation of being fast, dependable and efficient. We can assure you that you can rely upon us should you ever need our services. We offer our clients a variety of benefits and advantages which we can give you a heads up about if you would drop by at any time of your convenience. Please feel free to make an appointment accordingly.

We are hoping to hear from you soon.

Mr. Thomas Dale
General Manager
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